
                                        MEETING MINUTES 

 

                               VILLAGE SERVICES COMMITTEE 

  

                                             APRIL 3, 2014 

 

 

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:22pm. 

Quorum was established 

Present:  Jan Kraus-Chairperson, Michael Reid-Trustee, and Linda Vasquez-Village 

Clerk. 

 

Meeting minutes of April 9, 2013 were tabled. 

 

The discussion of this meeting was to see if we wanted to extend the Waste  

Management Contract for 1 more year.  The (Optional) year contract would 

raise the Regular Fee from $18.62 to $19.18 which is an increase of .56 cents. 

The Senior Fee would be Raised from $12.13 to $12.49 which is an increase 

of .36 cents.  I had proposed that we do not add the additional fee to the Senior 

Rate and just add it on to the Regular.  Mr. Reid thought that that was not a 

huge amount to add on to the Seniors.  The acceptance of the contract and the 

raise in fees will be on the next Village Board Agenda for approval. 

 

There were no Citizen Comments. 

 

In other business, Linda Vasquez was inquiring about the Ace Hardware Sign 

and the Elite Pet Sign that were still hanging.  I will look further into that. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:38pm.  Motion was made by Mike Reid and 

Seconded by Jan Kraus.   

 

 

Jan Kraus 

Village Services Committee Chairperson  


